Office of School Board Members April 16, 2001
Board Meeting of April 18, 2001

Jacqueline V. Pepper, Member

SUBJECT: REQUEST THAT THE BOARD DIRECT THE SUPERINTENDENT TO PROPOSE
A REVISION TO THE CURRENT MIAMI DADE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS'
(MDCPS) POLICY ON MAKING RECOMMENDATIONS ON ZONING
APPLICATIONS. THE REVISED POLICY SHOULD PROVIDE FOR NEGATIVE
MDCPS RECOMMENDATIONS WHEN AFFECTED SCHOOLS ARE, OR WILL
BECOME DUE TO THE DEVELOPMENT, SERIOUSLY OVERCROWDED

Additional information will be forthcoming on this item.
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